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City of Wilmington 
 

Position Opening – Laborer 
 Maintenance & Repair Department 

 
 

The City of Wilmington, Ohio currently has an opening for a laborer in the Maintenance & Repair 
Department.  All applicants should have a high school diploma or equivalent GED.  
 
Qualified candidates will be in good physical condition, have a strong work ethic and be subject to and 
must pass a drug screen and background check.   The individual will provide outstanding customer 

service; be able to operate company vehicles and have a collaborative team centered focus. 
 
Applicant must be willing to obtain CDL. 
 
This is a Civil Service position 
 
Please complete and application and return it to the Human Resources Department,  69 N. South Street, 
Wilmington, Oh 45177 
 
The City of Wilmington is an Equal Opportunity Employer 

 
 

 


